
 

August 7, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and VCS Families, 

 

As part of our 2018-2019 Music curriculum, fourth graders will be learning to play the 

soprano recorder. The recorder presents a wonderful opportunity to introduce music 

reading and performance. By providing students a positive learning experience they will 

be encouraged to develop and enjoy an interest in music for years to come. 

 

Through VCS, students will purchase two recorders for personal use. One recorder will 

remain at school in the Music room and the other recorder will be kept at home for 

personal practice and rehearsal.  

 

The Music supply purchase is $10.00 per student.  This will include all music materials 

and curriculum supplies for the school year: printed music, two folders, two soprano 

recorders, recorder cases, cleaning rods, and props for performance.   

 

There are different types and brands of recorders. In order to allow for a consistent sound 

and good quality instrument for our young musicians, it is highly recommended that all 

students order through VCS and begin their learning experience with a new recorder.  
 

Please return the completed order form and $10.00 payment by: 
 

Friday, August 31, 2018 
 

    Cash or Check (payable to VCS ) 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support!  

 

 

Shannon Canova-Draney 

Music Teacher, VCS 

4
th

 & 5
th

 Grade Center 

Shannon.Canova-Draney@tvcs.org 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 


